
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Broome, Darryldbroome@aging.sc.gov

Date: 8/2/2017 1:20:55 PM
Subject: Fw: August 8

​FYI


From: Danny Varat
 
Sent: Wednesday, August 2, 2017 1:20 PM
 
To: Lily Cogdill; Catherine McNicoll; Broome, Darryl; Brandon Landrum - SLED (blandrum@sled.sc.gov)
 
Subject: Re: August 8 
 
​It's the same event already on the 26th. It doesn't need to be there twice.


From: Lily Cogdill
 
Sent: Wednesday, August 2, 2017 12:58 PM
 
To: Danny Varat; Catherine McNicoll; Broome, Darryl; Brandon Landrum - SLED (blandrum@sled.sc.gov)
 
Subject: RE: August 8 
 
I have changed the date of this event to the 28th.
 
Lily
 
From: Danny Varat 
 
Sent: Wednesday, August 02, 2017 12:57 PM
 
To: Catherine McNicoll ; Lily Cogdill ; Broome, Darryl ; Brandon Landrum - SLED (blandrum@sled.sc.gov) 
Subject: August 8
 
​The BBQ tentatively scheduled for that day is the now scheduled for the 28th. It can be removed from the 8th
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